
 
From: Leslie Barratt [mailto   
Sent: 20 May 2018 21:31 
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk> 
Subject: Stopping up of Princes Parade NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 

 

Sir/Madam  
 

Re: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 
 

I write to protest most vehemently to the stopping up of Princes Parade be Folkestone & 

Hythe District Council. 
 

At present, the road serves the public in the recreation of visiting the stretch of coast and 
gives disabled members of our community the opportunity to access the wide and flat 

promenade which so many enjoy. The proposal to reroute/divert the access road to the rear to 

accommodate a building development is not necessary.  
 

I hope to hear from you very soon to confirm that you have received my email. 
 

Regards 

 
Leslie William Barratt.  

Resident and friend of wheelchair users. 
 




